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OUTDOOR RECESS 
It’s that time of year, please remember to send weather appropriate clothing (jacket, 
toque, mitts, & ski pants when the ground is wet) for outdoor recess.  
 
HALLOWEEN ACTIVITIES 
On Monday, October 31, MJS students & staff will be taking part in some fun 
Halloween activities in their classroom.  
Students can wear their costumes all day or get dressed in them at lunch time.   
Neilburg SRC has invited MJS students to attend their Halloween Carnival. We will be 
traveling to Neilburg school on the bus leaving at 1:45 and returning to Marsden school 
by 3:30. 
 
COMMUNITY BIRTHDAY CALENDARS 
Please remember to pre-pay for your calendar as this helps to distribute the calendars 
when they come in.  You can drop your money off at the school or leave in a marked 
envelope at Synergy or mail it to Marsden Jubilee School, Box 189.   

 
MARSDEN SCHOOL COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

Annual Meeting 
The Marsden SCC held their annual general meeting on October 19.  The council 
consists of Kim Lake - Chairperson, Joyce Paterson – Vice Chairperson, Bonnie 
Schopfer – Secretary/Treasurer, Martina Leader, and Kari Paull.   
If you are interested in joining the Marsden SCC please call the school.  If you have 
questions regarding our council or have any ideas on how to help our children have an 
enriched school experience, please contact a council member.  
Our next meeting is on November 23 at 4:00 pm. 
 

Pumpkin Fest 
Thank you to everyone that came out to enjoy pumpkin fest on October 20.  Special 
thanks to the Village of Marsden for donating the pumpkins, Marsden Rec Board for 
their donation towards the concession, and Karl Koch for providing the hay-rides. 

 
PICTURE RETAKES 
Picture retakes are November 15. Please call the school if you want your child to have 
a retake.   
 

REPORT CARDS & INTERVIEWS 
Report cards will be coming home on November 25.  Kindergarten students will 
receive their report cards on March 17 and June 27.   
Interviews will be held on November 7 & 8 for all K-5 students.  Schedules will be coming 
home next week.  Please let Mrs. Watson know by Nov. 1 if you prefer a virtual meeting 
on Teams. 

 



 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR  
The fair will be held from Nov. 7-10 with a peek at the books on Nov. 4.  There will be 
many books and items to choose from.  When you purchase from the fair the school 
receives a percentage of the total sold.  We use these funds to buy resources for our 
school.  The book fair will be open from 9:00-3:30 each day and 9:00-8:00 on Monday 
and Tuesday. 

 
REMEMBRANCE DAY 
On November 10, MJS students will honor Remembrance Day by having a minute of 
silence at 11:00 am.  We will also be participating in the program "Postcards for 
Peace", sending messages to Veterans who have served in the past and to Canadian 
Armed Forces members who continue to serve Canada in times of war, military conflict 
and peace.   As part of our learning leading up to Remembrance Day, we also 
completed posters to display during the Remembrance Day ceremony in Neilburg.  
 
PARENTS*  
Please send a money donation so each student can wear a poppy.  
 
 
MONTHLY CHARACTER AWARD WINNERS 
MJS students focused on thankfulness for the month of October.  Aubrey Corbiell and 
Gina Paterson received awards. 
We will be looking for students that have a sense of “community” for the month of 
December. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


